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WHO WE ARE: 
Seeking to put God’s 
love into action, 
Habitat for Humanity 
brings people 
together to build 
homes, communities 
and hope. 

A world where everyone has 
a decent place to live

Join us for our upcoming 30th anniversary event
Saturday, June 21 at Glenwood Leadership Academy 
at 4:00 p.m.- 7:00 p.m.

Community picnic for donors, volunteers, partner families 
and homeowners – all are welcome to attend!

1984: First Habitat home built in Evansville

1992: First Blitz Build in the 
Goosetown neighborhood

2000: Third Blitz Build in 
the Culver neighborhood

2006: 
New Haven 
subdivision 

begins 

2010: Shadewood 
development begins

2014: Twelve 
new houses 
to be built in 
the Old Erie 
neighborhood

1995: Board Members prepare for the Second Blitz 
Build in the Old Erie neighborhood

A look back at some 
favorite Habitat milestones



Board Officers
Monica Stinchfield
	 President

Bill Schirmer
	 Vice President

Steve Titzer
	 Treasurer

Joyce Donaldson
	 Secretary

Board Members

Jim Bartlett

Julie Cline

Rev. Dennis Davenport

Beth Folz

Jim Havens

Mike Hull

Elizabeth Kalb

James Long

Steve Thomas

Jodi Uebelhack

Jim Wittman

Upcoming Builds
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This year, you will see our construction team 
and volunteer crews concentrated in the Old 
Erie neighborhood. Many will remember our 
efforts in this neighborhood which took place  
in 1995 during a twenty-six home blitz build.

By building twelve new homes in this area in 
2014, we intend to complete the revitalization 
of this neighborhood that began nearly nineteen 
years ago. 

Old Erie is the second phase of a “block by 
block” strategy of redeveloping neighborhoods 

that suffer from long-term disinvestment in both 
structures and people. 

By returning to this neighborhood, we look to 
build simple, decent homes in a way that truly 
maximizes impact on homebuyers and the 
neighborhood as a whole.

Over the next few years, Habitat has a plan to 
target smaller neighborhoods and work on new 
home construction within the context of overall 
community development led by other partners in 
the area.

Rukiya Durden 
House Sponsor:

Old National Build
443 S. Evans

Luke Datzman and Brittney Cook
House Sponsor:

Fund for Humanity in partnership with 
Eyewitness News Build

531 S Linwood

2014 Women Build

Tracy Zeller Jewelry
First Bank
Donaldson Capital Management
Evansville Media Group
WEHT Local/Local 7/Tristate Homepage
Great One Divine
Wolf’s BBQ
Jim and Carol Havens
Signs Now
Betty Van Zant & Tom Burdon
Lefler Collision and Glass
HR Solutions, Inc.

Accuride
WOW Internet Phone & Cable
Torian, Hofmann, Dillow & Flittner
Columbia Family Dental Center
Kenny Kent Toyota
Lieberman Technologies
Zeller’s Master Tire
Master Tire & Accessories
Salon WOW
New Harmony Inn
Piece of Cake

Women Build is Habitat for Humanity’s 
program for women who want to learn 
construction skills and build homes and 
communities. This program brings together 
women from all walks of life to address 
the housing crisis facing millions of women 
and children worldwide. No experience is 
necessary!

Habitat for Humanity of Evansville would like to 
thank Tracy Zeller and sponsors from the Tracy 
Zeller OPEN 2013.  The funds donated from 
the Tracy Zeller OPEN 2013 will be used in the 
2014 Women Build.

NATIONAL WOMEN BUILD WEEK 2014 		
	 Saturday, May 3-Sunday, May 11 and  
2014 Partner Family
	 Tanika Stewart

Back to Old Erie 
Habitat completes its work in the neighborhood nearly 20 years later



Lutherans For Habitat
Lutherans for Habitat is an organization of committed individuals, representing both 
Evangelical Lutheran Church in America (ELCA) and Missouri Synod congregations 
in Evansville.  Lutherans for Habitat believe passionately in the cause of decent 
shelter for all. This year they will build their 23rd home alongside one of our 
deserving partner families. 
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Habitat Build Update Staff
Steve Smith 
Interim Executive Director
ssmith@evansvillehabitat.org

Michael Erwin  
Development Director
merwin@evansvillehabitat.org

Sr. Jane Michele 
McClure  
Major Gifts Officer
jmcclure@evansvillehabitat.org

Jeanne Mesker  
Mortgage/Administrative 
Specialist
jmesker@evansvillehabitat.org

Mindy Stoermer 
Data Systems Specialist
mstoermer@evansvillehabitat.org 

Tina Nuffer 
Construction 
Administrative Assistant
tnuffer@evansvillehabitat.org

Andrea Ward 
Volunteer Workforce 
Manager
award@evansvillehabitat.org

Kerry Wire  
Construction Manager
kwire@evansvillehabitat.org

Jennifer Wuchner  
Finance Director
jwuchner@evansvillehabitat.org

Congratulations to these new homeowners!

Natalie Scott
October 19, 2013
House Sponsor: Anonymous – In Memory of
John H. and Mary Ada Berg
2215 Margybeth Avenue

Rosalind Robinson
November 23, 2013
House Sponsor: Steve Titzer Retirement Build 
in partnership with Harding, Shymanski & Company
2211 Margybeth Avenue

James and Lindsay Herring
December 11, 2013
House Sponsor: Catholics for Habitat
206 S. Grand Avenue

Danielle Moore
January 14, 2014
House Sponsor: Mount Vernon Ministerial  
Association in partnership with CountryMark
919 E. Second Street – Mt. Vernon

Sara Johnson
February 1, 2014
House Sponsor: Ron and Kathy Hollander 
Anniversary Build in partnership with 
the University of Evansville
509 Covert Avenue

Stephanie Baker
March 6, 2014
House Sponsor: United Church of Christ 
in partnership with Disciples of Christ
2014 S. Kerth Avenue

Kendra Collier
March 15, 2014
House Sponsor: United Methodist Build 
in Memory of Jim Fowler
2007 S. Fares Avenue

Back to Old Erie 
Habitat completes its work in the neighborhood nearly 20 years later



Habitat for Humanity of Evansville honored its donors, 
volunteers and partner families during the Habitat 
Jubilee Celebration on October 15 at St. Mary’s Manor 
Auditorium.  As part of the celebration, two very special 
awards were given out to Habitat Volunteers that 
exemplify the qualities of the award’s namesake. 

Dee McMillan was a founding member of Habitat for 
Humanity of Evansville.  She lived the Habitat philosophy 
and inspired others to embrace the cause. This year’s 
Dee McMillin Award was presented to John Buthod who 
began his service to Habitat as a member of the Concrete 
Crew.  Anyone can find him at Habitat Mondays, Tuesdays, 
Wednesdays or Fridays, building yard barns.  In the summer, 
John switches his talents from the Yard Barn Crew to the 
Mowing Crew taking care of all the Habitat properties. 

The Jim Fowler Award, goes to an individual who has gone 
above and beyond in the area of construction. Jim was the 
founder of the Wednesday Crew, the forerunner of today’s 
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Hollander Anniversary Build
The celebration of Ron and Kathy Hollander’s 50th wedding anniversary gave 
a new meaning to the word “love.”   The Hollanders extended their love 
for each other to their community by sponsorship of a Habitat home.  Being 
longtime volunteers of Habitat, Ron and Kathy knew the importance of 
empowering their fellow neighbors to be homeowners and the positive affect 
it would have on the community. 

Their journey began with the construction of a Habitat home for Sara 
Johnson and her family in 2013.  Partnering with the University of 
Evansville and working alongside the Johnson family, the Hollander 
family reached out to their friends for support. Among the generous 
responses they received was the help and support from their church, 
Resurrection Catholic Church, and its youth group.  On Saturday, 
February 1, 2014 the Hollander Anniversary Build in partnership with the 
University of Evansville dedicated a Habitat home to Sara Johnson and 
her five children. 

John Buthod and Delbert Wittman 
Two faces of Habitat honored at Habitat Jubilee

Core Construction Crew, when he was a young retiree from 
Bristol Myers. This award was presented to Delbert Wittman, 
a volunteer who became an active member of the Core Crew 
in 1992. Dedicated to Habitat’s mission, Delbert has worked 
on every Lutherans for Habitat Builds and will not hesitate to 
pick up a hammer for Habitat.

Just Rennie’s Catering
Lewis Bakeries
Links at Novadell
Warren D. Lyon
Bernard A. Mayer
Bernard A. Mayer
McFadin Higgins & Folz, LLP
Merry Maids
Mt. Carmel Golf Course
New Harmony Inn

O’Charley’s
Pacetre Bake & Brew
Penny Lane Coffeehouse
Pizza King
Quail Crossing Golf Club
Quality Execution, Inc.
Reitz Electric
Salad World
Salon WOW
Stephen Schoenbachler

South Central Communications, Inc.
Spudz-N-Stuff
Sultan’s Run Golf Club
Tee Time Golf Complex
The Pie Pan
The Players Club of Henderson
The Pub
Thurnderbolt Pass Golf Course
Tin Fish
Tracy Zeller Jewelry

Victoria National
WalMart Super Center
WEHT Local/Local 7 WTVW
West Baden Springs Hotel
Western Hills Country Club
Western Ribeye & Ribs
Whirlpool Corporation
Wildflower Boutique
Wok N Roll
Wolf’s Bar-B-Q, Inc.

IN-KIND GIFTS: August 2, 2013-January 31, 2014 (continued from pg. 7)
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Thanks to the generosity of friends like you, Habitat for 
Humanity of Evansville brings people together to build homes, 
communities and hope. Through a planned gift, you can 
support the Habitat mission today or design a plan as part of 
your estate that benefits families after your lifetime. 

You don’t have to be a certain age or extremely wealthy. You 
just need a plan, and Habitat staff can help you learn more. 
By including a few simple lines in your will or revocable living 
trust, you can continue your support for Habitat beyond your 
lifetime.

We encourage you to share your final will provision with our 
development office to ensure that your wishes will be properly 
followed and recognized.

The Perigo-
Prickett 
Society is a 
recognition 
society that 
honors those 
individuals 
who have 
remembered 
Habitat 
for Humanity of Evansville in their estate plans or made a 
contribution to the Habitat for Humanity Endowment with the 
Vanderburgh Community Foundation. Please contact Sr. Jane 
Michele McClure for more information.

Cars
For Homes
A special Thank You 
to Thomas Wiggers 
for his generous car 
donation to help  
support Habitat for 
Humanity of Evansville!

What kind of vehicles can you donate to Cars for 
Homes? Well, that’s easy! Cars, trucks, boats, 
RV’s, motorcycles, farm equipment, and any other 
vehicle…running or not. When you donate a car to 
Cars for Homes, you will help Habitat for Humanity 
of Evansville build houses with families in need of 
affordable shelter. 

The car donation process is quick and easy. It 
can be accomplished online at www.habitat.org/
carsforhomes or with a toll-free phone call to 1-877-
277-4344. If you donate an automobile or other 
vehicle, you may be eligible for a tax deduction.

Tom and Marcia Ballard
Lois M. Bennett +
Lola J. Bromm +
David and Ginny Cook
Melvin L. Dickhaut +
LeRoy and Pat Dilger
Greg and Joyce Donaldson
Marjorie E. Ewing +
Gilbert and Alberta Fehrenbacher +

Butch and Linda Feulner
Jim and Emily Fowler +
Theresa Frielinghausen
John and Lucille Gooch +
Dan and Lou Ann Green
Ben Greiner +
Eugene and Barbara Hamlow
Joyce Hendrix
Nancy Hitch

Elizabeth Kalb
Dr. Llewellyn Lieber +
Bob and Shirley Nicholson
Dan and Laura Niemeier
Jim and Pat Perigo
Jim and Janette Prickett
Lori Reed
Charlotte Richardt +
Aileen Roberts

Richard and Joann Schechter
Carl and Beverly + Schofield
Kenneth Silverman +
Steve and Wendy Thomas
Fran and Vernon Vix
Maryedna Wilkie +
Scott and Holly Wittman
Anonymous (3)

Your Commitment to the Perigo-Prickett Society Changes Lives

Best One Golf Outing
Best One Tire invites you to part

icipate in the 3rd Annual 

Golf Outing to benefit Habitat fo
r Humanity. The event 

will take place on May 22, 2
014 at Cambridge Golf Club. 

All proceeds from this outing will go towards building 

homes, communities and hope in Vanderb
urgh, Posey, 

Gibson, Warrick County an
d Henderson, Ky. 

WHEN: THURSDAY, MAY 22, 2014

WHERE: CAMBRIDGE GOLF CLUB - 1034 Beacon Hill, 

Evansville, IN 47725

To register a team or learn about  

sponsorship opportun
ities, please visit 

http://www.evansvillehabitat.org/2
014-best-one-golf-outin

g  

or contact Michael Er
win at  

(812) 423-5623 ext. 36
 or by email  

merwin@evansvillehabitat.or
g

+ Deceased



Why Give?

Joyce Hendrix

Hearing the call to give back to the community 
can come at any time in life. For Joyce Hendrix, 
the call came early in her life, but she wanted 
to find a way to continue giving beyond her 
time. It is with this spirit she stumbled upon 
an opportunity that allowed her to help her 
neighbors in the community. 

Over the years, Evansville became Hendrix’s home; a home she wanted to give back 
to.  She began giving back as an educator for EVSC for thirty-one years and spent 
the last part of her career as a Physical Education teacher. Witnessing the struggle 
some students had to afford gym outfits and other basic needs, Hendrix felt it was 
her responsibility to help however she could. Hendrix heard her call to give back to 
her community and it did not stop with her students.

Joyce Hendrix first became involved with Habitat for Humanity of Evansville through 
her church, St. Paul’s UCC.  After witnessing the mission of Habitat and touching the 
lives of Habitat’s partner families, Hendrix realized she was working with a unique 
program. “When you can involve people directly, they take pride in it. This is not a 
hand-out and that is what I’ve always loved,” said Hendrix.  She knew her volunteer 
hours and support made a difference in her community, but she wanted another 
way to continue.  Hendrix began brainstorming and along with her friend in 2013, 
she created a will while keeping Habitat in mind. Hendrix is a single individual and 
wanted to make sure her affairs were in order as well as pass along her gifts in a 
lasting way. With her will, she wanted to take care of her family, church and then 
non-profits. In order for Hendrix to leave a bequest, all she needed to do was contact 
the non-profit, retrieve their contact information and tax identification number.

The creation of Hendrix’s will brought her peace of mind and it became another way 
to help her community. “If I could pass on this gift of housing through my will, there 
is no better higher calling.” Joyce Hendrix continues to make a positive impact on 
the lives around her. The creation of Hendrix’s will has given her generous spirit 
power beyond her years. To be able to give back in any way has brought joy to Joyce 
Hendrix’s life. 

Youth United
Habitat is currently 
recruiting high 
school students 
(freshman – senior) 
who are interested 
in volunteering this 
semester through 
Youth United. High 
school students will 
learn leadership and 
teamwork skills, gain a 
better understanding of 
their community, and 
learn about the realities 
of poverty housing. 

If you, a young person 
or group of young 
people you know would 
like to participate in 
this program, please 
visit evansvillehabitat.
org/youth-united to 
complete and interest 
form and liability waiver. 

Save
The Date
Habitat Jubilee 
Celebration
St. Mary’s Manor 
Auditorium – Tuesday, 
October 22

Partner Family  
Application Meetings
Evansville Christian 
Life Center – May 3, 
August 16,  
November 15
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“When you can involve 
people directly, they take 

pride in it. This is not a hand-out 
and that is what I’ve always loved” 

“I’ve been blessed – From whom much is given,
much is expected. That is my motto.” 

– Joyce Hendrix
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In Honor Of:
2013 Ron and Kathy Hollander  
50th Anniversary                
Scott and Lynnette Allen
Charley and Shirley Ankenbrand
Anonymous
Danny and Kathy Armstrong
Richard and Imogene Baehl
Matt and Pauline Bartek
Patricia and Paul Beckgerd
Joe and Theresa Berendes
Joseph and Anne Billings
Christopher and Leah Bradley
Brian and Maghan Bretz
Martha Brockmole
Bussing-Koch Foundation
Gloria Carter - Shirley Wolf
Hubert and Jane Clark
John and Diane Claybon
Nadine Coudret
Genell Debes
Harold and Mary Decamps
Bob and Janet Dietrich
John and Ann East
Robert and Mary Kay Fehrenbacher
George and Julie Folz
Randal and Diane Folz
Harold Forche
Jerome and Melissa Gohre
Daniel and Heidi Griese
Tom and Patricia Hartz
Wayne and Jewell Henning
David and Jill Herrenbruck
Tim and Jennifer Hollander
Carey and Tracey Hudson
Linda Hudson
Lawrence and Saundra Humm
Scott and Diana Hurt
Gil and Marcia Jochem
Shawn and Erin Johnston
Jerry and Jeanne Jones
Ron and Marie Keck
Joan Kissel
Craig and Jessica Knapp
Rev. Kenneth Knapp
Richard and Debbie Knight
Donald and Margaret Kuhlenschmidt
Harold and Deborah Lamble
Jon and Bernette Locklar
Steven and Krista Lockyear
Paul and Tammy Messier
Tommy and Lisa Messier
Mike and Roma Mills
Joe and Karen Muensterman
Jim and Sina Murphy
Larry and Natalie Murphy
Alan and Sandy Newman
Dan and Laura Niemeier
Todd and Babs Niemeier
Tom and Joan Niemeier
Bernie and Janie Nunning
Brad and Carlene Oliver
Charles and Diana Petranek
Wayne and Martha Pokorney
Brandon and Emily Porter
Tom and Debbie Record
Resurrection Catholic Church
Resurrection Teen Power
Robert and Linda Rheinlander

Ruth Richmond
Scott and Jeannie Roales
Jay and Vicki Rohleder
Rudolph, Fine, Porter & Johnson, LLP
Donald and Patricia Rupprecht
Bob and Mary Lue Russler 
Steve Sanford
Donna Scheller
Randy and Mary Scheller
Tracy Sparks
H. Barry and Phylis Spink
Brian and Shelley Stratman
Charlotte Titzer 
University of Evansville
Ray and Sue Vescovi
Jim and Joyce Wagner
Aggie Waninger
Roberta Waninger
Robert and Shannon Wathen
Shea Webley
Earl and Rosalee Will
Kirby and Patricia Wilson
John and Kathy Ziliak
Rev. Joseph Ziliak

Steve Titzer’s Retirement
Robert and Mary Kay Fehrenbacher
Ed and Sharon Hafer
Tom and Betty Titzer

Aiden Libbert’s birthday                
Rebecca Rice

Bill and Gayle Henderson             
Caroline Henderson

Carl & Beverly Schofield                
Richard and Barbara Steedman

Carl Schofield     
Beth Schofield

Charles and Shirley Brizius            
Kirk and Sally Cooper

Dr. Steven Becker, David Elkins  
and Karen Glazier             
Elizabeth Kalb

E.R. & Sue Milner             
Wesley and Susan Milner

Ginny Cook         
Hugh and Carol Ahlering

Jack Main            
Kristie-Kae and Rick French

Jeff Foye             
Barbara Jo May

Jim and Cathy Edrington               
Anonymous

Jim and Pam Stevens     
Ronald and Judith Irvin
Bill Spurling

Jim and Pat Perigo           
Stephanie Weiner

Jo Beth Bootz    
Mike and Laura David

Joe & Charlene Lamey   
Jim and Kim Dunkelbarger

Joe & Sybil Foster            
Betty and Paul Wargel
John & Lisa Schechter,  
Wayne & Susan Schechter, Bruce 
& Hemmie Schechter, and Doug & 
Cindy Setters
Richard and Joann Schechter

John Buthod      
Berger & Berger

Ken and Jan Heugel        
Eugene and Barbara Hamlow

Linda Hobbs       
Bristol-Myers Squibb Foundation

Lydia Schroeder                
Aileen Roberts

Mr. and Mrs. James R.  
(Spike) Durant     
Carol Nichols

Pala and Pam Peach        
Paul Peach

Rev. Dr. James Prickett and  
Janette Prickett        
Stephanie Weiner

Richard Yeager  
Blair and Sarah McKee

Rick & Kristie French       
Ronald Miller

Steve and Wendy Thomas           
Kim and Dan Hermann

In Memory Of:
Jim Fowler         
Mabel Lenfers

All Hospice Patients        
Christine Scheller

Andrew J. Kohut              
Marie Kohut

Ben Greiner       
Lynn and Lori Martin

Beverly Schofield             
Barbara Daming

Bob Christmas   
Elmer and Ellen Berberich

Don Ahlfeld        
Summit Place II Homeowners  
Association, Inc.

Don and Joyce Harris      
Terry and Pamela Armstrong

Dorothy Phillips                
Stephanie Brecheisen
Mary Damm
Marlene Koch
J. Lloyd Leslie
Michael and G. Camila Scavuzzo

Dr. Stanley Dykstra          
Doug and Audrey Mikolasek

Gina Wright        
Sharon Olson

James and Emily Fowler                
Diane Fowler
Cathy and Dennis Renner

James McGinness            
Mary McGinness

John and Margaret Clements, 
Vincent and Rose Adler    
C. Justin and Shirley Clements

Kirsten Mitchell                
Anonymous

Lawrence & Ruth Stahl  
Quentin and Ann Stahl

Libby Burress     
Kent Burress

Mike Bartlett     
Janet Durham

Our Parents        
Nanda and Sridevi Ravipati

Ray Stirsman      
Larry Weyer

Richard Paul       
Viola Paul

Robert O. Christmas       
Jeanna Christmas

Shannon Burns 
Kevin and Christine Burns

Sharon Lehman                
Robert Lehman

In-Kind:
Action Pest Control
American Eagle Tree Service, LLC
Angelo’s
James R. Bartlett
Beef O’Brady’s
Biaggi’s
Robert C. Bock
Boston’s
Buehler’s Foods, Inc.
Cambridge Golf Club
Carmi Country Club
Christmas Lake Golf Course
Coca Cola Refreshments USA, Inc.
Cookies by Design
Cork ‘n Cleaver
Eastminster Presbyterian Church
Escalade, Inc.
Evansville Country Club
Evansville Icemen
Farm Boy Food Services
Fehrenbacher Cabinets Inc
Ferguson Enterprises, Inc.
Frito-Lay North America
Fusion Spa & Boutique
Guttertech, Inc.
Hacienda
Harmony Eyecare
Haub Steak House
Head’s Construction
HoneyBaked Ham
Hornet’s Nest
Jake’s Wayback Burgers

Giving The Gift Of Change
HONOR / MEMORIAL / IN-KIND GIFTS: August 2, 2013-January 31, 2014

(continued on pg. 4)



Partner Family Snapshot
Kendra Collier
Independence, hard work and responsibility are Kendra’s motivation 
in life. Growing up in Evansville, she became pregnant at the age of 
18 and overcame the challenges involved with being a single parent 
at such a young age. Her mother was the single parent of three girls, 
and she learned early on how to be independent and accomplish both 
her goals and dreams. Regardless of the challenges, she has always 
put her family first to support their needs. 

Her number one goal is to provide a stable environment for her 3 
young children. She also doesn’t want to worry about where they 
are moving next. Beyond this goal, she has continual dreams for her 
children to succeed in the future. “My dream is to see my children 
go to college. I always want to set a positive example for them 
so they know they can accomplish anything they want. If I keep 
accomplishing the things I want, they will follow behind.”

Kendra’s build is sponsored by the United Methodist Churches in 
Memory of Jim Fowler. 

To learn more about Kendra’s journey to homeownership, please visit 
http://www.evansvillehabitat.org/partner-families

1401 N. Fares Avenue 
Evansville, IN  47711
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